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Memorandum of Understanding Between the 
International Center for Biosaline Agriculture and 
IFAD  
 

1. At its 124st session held in September 2018, the Executive Board authorized 

the President to negotiate and finalize a memorandum of understanding 

(MoU) with the International Center for Biosaline Agriculture (ICBA) with a 

view to enhancing collaboration in areas of common interest and in countries 

in which both institutions are active. 

2. The MoU between IFAD and ICBA was signed on 13 November 2018. A 

scanned copy of the signed agreement is herewith attached for information. 
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